
Recycling used motor oil can make a difference in your community. By 
recycling just two gallons of used oil, it will generate enough electricity to 
power the average household for almost 24 hours. An option used by many of 
our PEP members is the used motor oil container; a self-service container 
placed in a public location allowing residents to dispose of the used motor 
oil. The oil is then picked up by a recycler and re-refined giving the oil a 
second life. This prevents the oil from leaching into the ground or water 
supply. To get started call Daphne with PRPC at (806) 372-3381.
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